PRINCETON INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL OF MATHEMATICS AND SCIENCE

Dear Parents,

In preparation for a healthy school year, the PRISMS health office would like to provide the following
helpful and important information. Nurse office’s purpose is to support a safe and healthy school
environment. School nurses need your assistance as we work together toward this common goal.
PRISMS use Magnus Health as a student medical record system. Parents can submit and access
health information for your student. Parents can help us by completing all medical consent forms,
annual physical exam form on the Magnus Health, and email me a copy of your child’s medical
insurance card. All students are required to have health insurance. PRISMS offers a student health
plan for International students. Please contact accounting department for detail.

Please review the information:

* Immunizations must be up to date according to the New Jersey State Department of Education
guidelines for school entry and attendance.

¢ All medications and medical procedures at school must have completed paper work. | will send
out login information to new parents on the month of May. Please see Magnus Health website
at https://secure.magnushealthportal.com or contact school nurse for detail.

* State screening mandates are performed for vision, hearing, and Scoliosis. If a health conditions
are detected during the screening, | will send home a referral for your child to have further
examination.

* Current health information is crucial for proper care. Please notify your school nurse of all health
related issues. This can be done via the Parent Portal: https://secure.magnushealthportal.com or
by visiting school nurse.

Also, by reviewing a PRISMS Health Services Policy on Magnus Health for your children when they
are not feeling well.

* Day student:
o Fever of 100° or more for the duration of the fever plus an additional 24 hours after
cessation without fever-reducing medication
Vomiting or diarrhea for 24 hours after cessation
Generalized rash
Red, draining eye
o Untreated live lice
* A boarder student’s parents will be notified upon his/her admission to the infirmary.
During his/her stay they will be contacted daily and as needed.
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Please do not hesitate to contact me for assistance.

| look forward to working together with you in the upcoming school year. On behalf of our faculty,
staffs and the entire PRISMS family, we hope you have a safe and healthy year!

Kindest regards,

Shirley Wu, RN

Princeton International School of Mathematics and Science

19 Lambert Dr., Princeton, NJ 08540

Email: schoolnurse@prismsus.org

Nurse Office Phone Number: 609-454-5585

Chapter 226 RN, Middlesex Regional Educational Services Commission



